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March 8, 2006
Ms. Blanca S. Bayó, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and

 Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:
Florida Power & Light Company’s Withdrawal of 3.8.06 11 a.m. electronic filing 

Dear Ms. Bayó:

Please be advised that Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) hereby withdraws its electronic filing of March 8, 2006 11 a.m. for Docket No. 040002-EG in connection with FPL's February 27, 2006 Second Request for Extension of Confidential Classification.  

Subsequent to the 11 a.m. filing, we were advised that not all of the confidential documents were returned to FPL. Therefore, FPL’s February 27, 2006 Second Request for Extension of Confidential Classification Granted by Order No. PSC-04-0841-CFO-EG issued in Docket No. 040002-EG in connection with the Energy Conservation Cost Recovery Audit No. 02-064-4-1 is not being withdrawn at the present time.  

Thanking you in advance for your assistance in this matter.






Sincerely,







s/Natalie F. Smith







Natalie F. Smith
NFS:ec


